
Department oF Environmental Quality
To protect, conserve and enhance the quality of Wyoming's
environment for the benefit of current and future generations.

Matt Mead, Governor John Corra, Director

July 30, 2012

Mr. Keith McConnell, Deputy Director
Div. of Waste Mgmt. & Environmental Protection
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop T8F5
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

RE: Temporary Modification of Provisions of Confirmatory Order,
Docket No. 40-4492, American Nuclear Crop. Gas Hills Site

Dear Mr. McConnell,

I have been asked by Ms. Nancy Nuttbrock, Administrator of the Land Quality Division of the
Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality, to respond to your letter dated May 29, 2012.
Please be advised that LQD has reviewed the details of your letter and we accept the changes as
outlined. We intend to continue settlement monitoring, pumping from recovery well R-4 and
sampling of the monitoring wells. We will also provide an annual report of these activities to
NRC. We appreciate the NRC's willingness to work with us to remediate the ANC site.

Sinceey

Mark Moxleyt•':
LQD District 2 Supervisor

cc: Nancy Nuttbrock - LQD Cheyenne
Tom McLaughlin - NRC
Brian Wood - LQD Lander
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